

South Marysburgh B2B

There has been some concern expressed that South Marysburgh may not be doing enough to prepare itself for the coming tourist season. Between our low dollar, reduced gasoline prices and recent global media attention, Prince Edward County can well expect a tourist influx, and there is no reason that our ward shouldn't put on its finest to attract some of their business.

The first effort is to be a Business to Business (B2B) meeting at the Milford Town Hall on April 18th. If you operate a business—be it a one-person cottage business or a more elaborate enterprise - you should participate. The event will be promoted in the local media to attract people from throughout PEC. Erin Johnston and Chris Pengelly are the organizers and can be contacted at 613.827.7151 or by email at johnstonrerin@gmail.com or chrispen007@gmail.com.

Just Like Dorothy Leaving Oz



Friday, March 13th is Shaila Van Vlack's last day attending to business at the Milford Post Office before she taps her heels three times and departs to take on her duties at the Consecon postal outlet.

A farewell reception has been planned for Tuesday, March

10th from 5:00 to 6:00 p.m. at the town hall. Please stop by and wish Shaila all the best in her new, justly deserved position. See if she'll "miss you most of all."

Continuing the Wizard of Oz Metaphor...

Although he's already got one and the diplomas to prove it, Fair Board Secretary, Doug McGregor, continues to recuperate after brain surgery last month. We wish him a continued speedy recovery.

www.southmarysburghmirror.com

South Bay United Church

2029 County Road 13, South Marysburgh 613.476.8388

St. Patrick's Day Dinner

Wednesday, March 25th from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m.

Irish Stew, Garden Salad, Soda Bread, Home-made Desserts, Jellied Apples, Tea, Coffee, Juice (Take-Out Available!)

> Adults \$15.00 Children \$8.00

And A Bake Sale Too!

Tickets at the door.

Recently Received by Email...

Good day,

My Names are Denis Jones, an international financial consultant/attorney. One of my clients, Muammar Gaddafi's family (Former Libya President) has mandated me to look for a genuine honest person whom some of their funds will be entrusted to for safekeeping/investments due to their current situation in Libya right now. If you are the honest person, kindly write me through this email address: denis.jones3@aim.com for your interest so I can give you further directives on how to get hold of the investment funds of the family.

Honorably Yours, Denis Jones

Copy & Advertising Deadline for the April Edition of The Mirror is March 25th